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             Email: jgallagher844@c2kni.net
Learn, Achieve, Pray, Believe.   

23 September 2020.
Dear Parents/Guardians,
Many thanks for your continuing co-operation with our new school systems introduced this year due to COVID-19 restrictions. The children are managing really well and seem genuinely pleased to be back. 

The teachers have reviewed current procedures and have decided to reintroduce a small amount of homework from the week beginning Monday October 5th as follows - 

· P1: Mental Maths and high frequency words.

· P2 & P3: Spellings and Reading (Reading books to be sent home at the start of the week returned later in the week).

· P4, P5, P6, P7: Spellings and Mental Maths (Accelerated Reading & Guided Reading ongoing in school, but no books to be sent home yet).

Where possible, homework will be put up on the appropriate Home Learning section of the school website.

Due to COVID-19 restrictions, we will not be participating in the Christmas Shoebox Appeal in the normal manner to reduce the potential for possible transmission. However, there is a facility to pack a Shoebox online. Families can choose all the items for their box from the list given, choose the gender and age of the child, or opt for a prepacked shoebox. The address for this is www.samaritans-purse.org.uk click on Operation Christmas Child and then on Shoebox Online to get started.
Good luck to the children making their First Holy Communion on Saturday September 26th at 11 a.m. The service is available to view on the parish website for those who cannot attend.

The “Flu Vaccination Programme” will take place in school on Thursday October 1st.

Congratulations to the Senior Ladies’ Gaelic Football Team on their recent Down Championship win and we wish them every success in the Ulster Competition.
Finally, we are very conscious of the recent rise in the numbers of people locally testing positive for COVID-19. We wish everyone a speedy recovery and once again appeal for extra vigilance as we try to keep our school a safe place for our whole school community.

Yours sincerely,
John Gallagher,

Principal.
St Bronagh’s Primary School,


Rostrevor,


BT34 3BB.
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